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Forum on Biodiversity

SUBMISSION

Peer review of draft documents for the twenty-fourth meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific,
Technical and Technological Advice (SBSTTA 24)

Ref.: SCBD/SSSF/AS/KM/JB/88724
Date: July 23, 2020

August 15™ | 2020

Elizabeth Maruma Mrema

Executive Secretary

Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity
United Nations Environment Programme

413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800

Montreal, Quebec, Canada

H2Y 1N9

Dear Mrs Elizabeth Maruma Mrema
Please welcome greetings from International Indigenous Forum on Biodiversity — IIFB.

With the present letter, we would like to inform you that the International Indigenous Forum on
Biodiversity, together with its member organisations, takes this opportunity to present its
submission (attached to this letter) for the preparation of documents for the twenty-fourth meeting
of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice (SBSTTA 24), agenda
item 3 on the post-2020 global biodiversity framework, in response to CBD Notification Ref.
SCBD/SSSF/AS/KM/JB/88724.

Sincerely,

Francisco Ramifo Batzin Chojoj
Co-chair and Global Coordinator
International Indigenous Forum on Biodiversity



